
	

Operation	Giving:	
Kids	Helping	Kids	

	

	
	

1. Go	to	the	THES	School	website	http://thes.hcpss.org/	,	PTA	website	
http://thunderhillespta.weebly.com,	the	THES	PTA	Facebook	page,	or	the	PTA	
Newsletter!	
	

2. Pick	a	family	and	select	an	item	or	items	from	their	‘wish	list.’	(Be	sure	to	fill	in	
your	information	directly	onto	the	Google	document	so	we	know	that	item	has	
been	chosen.)	

	

3. Cut	out	a	gift	tag	(below),	and	fill	out	the	information,	and	attach	the	gift	tag	
to	your	wrapped	present.	

	

4. Return	it	to	school	on	December	7th,	8th,	or	9th.		Please	be	sure	to	label	each	
present	with	the	family	#,	child	#	and	gift	number	#for	identification.	

	

	

	

	

	

School	counselors	have	identified	children	in	our	
community	who	require	assistance	this	holiday	season.	It’s	

easy	to	help:	

 

Please	feel	free	to	make	copies	of	the	gift	tags	for	any	additional	gifts	you	purchase	OR	
make	your	own	label	with	the	family	number,	child	number,	and	gift	number.	

	
If	you	have	any	questions	please	contact	Julie	Jones	julie.o.jones@gmail.com	.	

	

	

Family Number:____ 
Child Number:_____ 
Gift Number:______ 

	

Family Number:____ 
Child Number:_____ 
Gift Number:______ 

Family Number:____ 
Child Number:_____ 
Gift Number:______ 


